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I strongly oppose this unjust and unfair Greater Sydney Parks Proposal. Especially during these 

pandemic times (and we might have various strains for decades to come), we need the tranguil 
green trees and parks to restore mental health and remove anxietys and despair, when so many 
families are struggling to put food on the table, so many people unemployed due to this virus that 

has shut down so many medium and small business especially in the hospitality industry ... there 
is no heart or care coming from politicians who only care about themselves and the kickbacks they 
will be getting from their developer mates.  
 
Regards  
J Davidson 


